
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of June 23, 2015:  

 

15-120SP  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a 
Site Plan for Freedom Powersports, Located at 2110 
North Central Expressway 

 
Ms. Eleana Galicia, Planner for the City of McKinney, explained the proposed 

site plan request.  She stated that Staff recommends approval of the proposed site plan 

as conditioned in the Staff report and offered to answer questions.  There were none. 

Mr. Allan Ross, 14902 Preston Rd., Dallas, TX, stated that he was the Architect 

for the project.  He concurred with the Staff report and offered to answer questions.  

There were none. 

Chairman Franklin opened the public hearing and called for comments.  There 

being none, on a motion by Alternate Commission Member McCall, seconded by 

Commission Member Kuykendall, the Commission unanimously voted to close the 

public hearing and recommend approval of the proposed site plan request as 

conditioned in the Staff report, with a vote of 6-0-0. 

Chairman Franklin stated that the recommendation of the Planning and Zoning 

Commission will be forwarded to the City Council meeting on July 21, 2015. 

 


